Board Action Request

SUBJECT: Station #4 Roof Recoating
DATE: April 27, 2022

FROM: Genaro Rivera, Deputy Chief
Background:

Station #4 is in need of roof maintenance; it has not been recoated in a few years. It also needs some
repairs around scuppers and through penetration. This will add life to the roof, as this roof is 10 years
old. This will also prevent possible leaks in the future.

Staff received two quotes for this project. A third contractor was unable to provide a quote for the work.
Fiscal Impact:

This repair cost is included in the FY22 CIP.

Legal Review:

N/A

Alternate Option:

Provide staff with additional direction

Staff Recommendation:

Staff recommends approving the quote from W & D Roofing in the amount of $9,630.

Proposed Motion:

Move to accept the quote for roofwork at Station #4 to W & D Roofing for a not to exceed amount of
$9,630.

See Attachments

e W & D Roof Quote
e Lynch Construction Roof Quote
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